
 

  

 

The corner of Masters and Bruton, in Pleasant Grove, houses a large shopping center 
and a 7-Eleven convenience store. The largest business is the IVCC, a Christian-
operated food bank as well as The Doctor Spot Clinic provided by LifeSavers 
Foundation. Every day there is criminal activity in the shopping center and it continues 
to be a serious problem for the legitimate businesses located there.  

The purpose of the Prayer Walk is to ask God for His protection over the property, the 
food bank, The Doctor Spot, and the non-criminal businesses located there. We are 
also asking for God’s favor and blessing, especially on the IVCC and The Doctor Spot 
as they minister to “the least of these”, which can be a complicated and challenging 
process. We pray that the stronghold of evil in that specific location would be broken 
in the name of Jesus and that he would guide us in sharing the Gospel with those who 
do harm so they can have a full life through Christ. We are in a battle of good versus 
evil and we believe God will give us the victory!  

If you cannot join us, we ask you to please set aside those two hours on July 16th to 
pray the requests above. We seek and work for life, health, and the welfare of our city 
and its citizens. 

www.ivcompassion.org www.lifesaversfoundation.org  


